

Dublin 1, Ireland.

T (+353 1) 889 4900 F (+353 1) 889 4992

17th February 2015

Liam Horan PRO Ballinrobe New Town Hall Committee Glebe Street Ballinrobe Co Mayo

Dear Liam,

John McColgan and I are pleased to say we have had a very happy association with the Ballinrobe Musical Society over the years and so we are delighted to take this opportunity to add our support to the campaign for the New Town Hall for Ballinrobe.

What struck us most in our dealings with the Ballinrobe Musical Society was the involvement of so many of the local community in an endeavour for the entertainment and enrichment of all the people of the area. Their hard work, creativity and ingenuity were truly remarkable and testament to everything that is so strong and wonderful about the county of Mayo and its people. For the work of BMS to continue and thrive it deserves to have a purpose built and appropriate space, which is what a new town hall would certainly provide. The work of local groups, such as the Musical Society, cannot be underestimated in adding to the quality of life of the people of the locality. John and I sincerely hope the vision of the people of Ballinrobe will find expression in the building of this new and vital resource for all to enjoy.

Sincerely

MOYA DOHERT

Producer





